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Weekly News – Friday 24th January 2020   
 

Year One 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a busy, arty week in Year 1. Lavender class enjoyed 
their Forest Fun session on Thursday - thank you for bringing their 
wellington boots and snacks. Foxglove class have their Forest Fun 
session next Thursday. 

For Arts week we have focused on the artist Paul Klee. We have 
discovered that most of his work includes 2D shapes. The children 
have recreated his artwork and learnt the properties of lots of 2D 
shapes. 

   

Maths 

In maths this week we have been doing subtraction from 20. We have 
physically used counters to show how many are left. We have jumped 
backwards on a number line and used the crossing out technique to 
show subtraction. We have started looking at crossing the 10’s 
boundary  
e.g – 14 – 9. We will continue this into next week.  

  

English  

In Literacy this week we have started our new book Man on the Moon 
(a day in the life of Bob) by Simon Bartram. The children have enjoyed 
immersing themselves in the text and getting to know Bob’s jobs. We 
received a special email looking for a replacement Moon keeper - all 
the children were really excited that Bob wanted a holiday as they all 
wanted his job! 

Talking Point: Do you think you can do Bob’s job? 

Phonics: In phonics this week we have looked at ‘air’ ‘are’ and ‘ear’ 
(all making the ‘air’ sound) 

 

Notices 

We have had an outbreak of head lice across the school – please check your children over the 
weekend. Thank you.  
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